

August 15, 2006

Ed Linsenmeyer Chair 850-234-4161 fax: 850-235-5374 edward.linsenmeyer@navy.mil

> Susan Sprake Vice-Chair 505-665-3613 fax: 505-665-3125 sprake@lanl.gov

Washington, DC Representative 703-414-5026 fax: 703-414-5029

Management Support Office 950 North Kings Highway, Suite 208 Cherry Hill, NJ 08034 856-667-7727 fax: 856-667-8009 flcmso@utrs.com Dr. Stanley H. Smith S.H. Smith Associates 21 Cambray Road Montville, New Jersey 07045

Dear Dr. Smith:

It is my great pleasure and honor to inform you that you have been chosen as the 2006 recipient of the FLC Northeast Regional Appreciation Award. This award recognizes an individual who has made a significant contribution to the Federal technology transfer program.

Through the years you have been instrumental in the growth of the FLC through your continuous and outstanding support. Your dedication to the concepts espoused by the FLC has made you an asset to the Northeast Region.

In recognition of your hard work and dedication in promoting technology transfer, I will be pleased to present you with a plaque at the FLC Northeast Regional Meeting on Wednesday, September 20, 2006. In addition, your nomination will be submitted for consideration for the 2007 FLC Outstanding Service Award.

If you have any questions about the meeting or the regional award please contact Michele Chambers at (856) 667-7727 x135 or mchambers@utrs.com.

On behalf of the FLC Northeast Region, congratulations on a job well done.

Sincerely,

Lewis Meixler

Acting FLC Northeast Regional Coordinator

Cc: jennelle Derrickson Peg McNamara FEDERAL LABORATORY CONSORTIUM

FOR TECHNOLOGY TRANSFER

2006
NORTHEAST REGIONAL
APPRECIATION AWARD

Presented to

Dr. Stanley H. Smith S.H. Smith Associates

For His Significant Contribution to Federal Technology Transfer